
WEHA Board Meeting 6/14

Minutes approved 5:50pm

Jena
Jay
Bill
Gary
Rob
Cody
Wendy via phone for quorum

ED Report

Thanks to Rhonda for cleaning the jerseys.

Mtn Select tryouts went well for WEHA players.

* Little bit of league conflict. Vail v Summit.
* Is Vail outgrowing the league?
* 10u/12u will travel A/B together.
* 14u will travel not A/B together.
* 14u may just have one team.
* Day trips on Sundays to accommodate those playing CHSAA
* Jamboree style again for 23/24 season.
* CGHL-Fall league
* Pilot program for girls hockey to be part of CHSAA for 24/25 season.
* Pure Hockey sponsorship should continue.
* Crossbar will be our new Sports Engine.

Treasurer’s Report

Unfortunately we will not be ending the fiscal year with a plus 10k. We owe the town of CB 10K
for ice payments.

- Seeking 20K met rec grant. Thanks Jeff and Bill for working on that.
- Raising Fees?
- Budget not ready for approval will vote by email later this month.
- Need a better way for all of us to see the budget?
- Fall mini mites stays the same all other fees raise 10%.
- Finance committee will work on details.

Next meeting July 19th 7am Zoom.



Annual meeting@ 7:11pm

Minutes approved 7:11

New Board Member voted and approved
Jay
Jena
Josh
Yay congratulations. We are excited for our new board members.

Rob-President
Sarah-Secretary
Gary-VP
Jenna-Treasurer

3 North(Jeff, Gary, Sarah)/3 South(Rob, Jena, Jay) and Josh at large.

Best of luck to Cody. We’ll see you at the rink.

For the Bank-

WEHA Board Meeting June 14, 2023

The board approves Bill Frame, Gary Huresky and Rob Bramwell as our new signees for West
Elk Hockey Association.

WEHA would like to remove Wendy Buchanan, John Collins and Cody Aidala from the account.

Sarah Jones
WEHA Secretary


